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Subject: PRODUCT (EOL) End-Of-Life Announcement 
 

February 27, 2018 

 
The following components are affected by this announcement: 
 
MTD3010N (old number) changed to MTD3910N (new number) 
MTD3010PM (old number) changed to MTD3910PM (new number) 
MTD3010FC (old number) changed to MTD3910FC (new number) 
MTD3610D3 (old number) changed to MTD3910D3 (new number) 
MTD3610G2 (old number) changed to MTD3910G2 (new number) 
 
 
 
Impact of Change 

 
 
Marktech will accept a last time buy on a limited basis restricted to product in inventory 
 
Marktech Optoelectronics has obtained a new source for the photo detector die used in our standard photo 
diode product line. (The source is Marktech's own original fabricated die)  
The reason for the change is insure a continual, reliable source of PD die for Marktech's product line. 
 
 

Date Event 

April 01, 2017 End-of-life effective date. 

June 30, 2017 Last day of last-time-buy period - Limited to Stock on hand 
After this date, no further orders will be accepted for this product. 

December 30, 2017 Last day of technical support 

December 30, 2017 Last day to request RMA. 
After this date, RMA requests for above components will not be accepted. 

 
Please contact Marktech customer service for help in determining the closest equivalent or substitute 
from Marktech’s current product offering - sales@marktechopto.com 
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